UWee 0334 14S

From: Boltz, Roger <RBoltz@OPTOMETRY.UH.EDU>
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 9:48 AM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: UCC Agenda Item (UCC 0331 14S)

Here is a comment from the chair of the Academic Committee of the college. 1 agree that since e-mail has been
declared an official means of communication, it be used.

One change that | noted was a move away from email as a permissible method of student notification, back toward use
of registered delivery by USPS. Our recent amendments to the college documents include the use of email as an
acceptable form of notice and reverting to postal notification would be undesirable, impractical, and out of step with
acceptable forms (and student expectations) of modern communication methods.

Roger L. Boltz, 0.D., Ph.D.
interim Dean

College of Optometry
University of Houston

505 J. Davis Armistead Bldg.
Houston, TX 77204-2020
713-743-1893 phone
713-743-0965 fax
281-610-1955 cell

boltz@uh.edu

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain
confidential, personal and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the
intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any
communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.



